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I strongly oppose this policy change.   Thank you for allowing me to opportunity to have a voice
regarding this potential change to CON in our state.
 
Thank you
 
Cheryl A Mitchell, RN, BSN 
Area Vice President, Southern Metro
Kindred at Home 
Tel: 434-221-6544
Cheryl.mitchell@gentiva.com
www.kindredathome.com
1.866.KINDRED
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